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Gateway to hold popular Celebrate Earth Day 
event in an online format 

 
Gateway Technical College will still hold its popular Celebrate Earth Day 

this year – but in a virtual format. 

The impact of the COVID-19 pandemic and the statewide Safer At Home 

mandate caused Celebrate Earth Day events on the college’s Kenosha Campus 

and Elkhorn Campus to be cancelled this year. However, Gateway still wanted to 

offer something for community members to engage in the environmental spirit of 

the events, so they were moved to the online format.  

There will be some initial posts on the college’s Facebook site about 

environmental practices April 20 and April 21. The official event will be posted 

April 22, also on Facebook, scheduled to begin at 8 a.m.: 

https://www.facebook.com/GatewayTechnicalCollege/ 

Further details of the event will appear on the college’s Facebook site 

starting April 15. 

Gateway Technical College’s mission is to deliver industry-focused education that is flexible, accessible  
and affordable for our diverse community. The college collaborates with communities in Kenosha, Racine and Walworth 

counties to ensure economic growth and viability by providing education, training, leadership and technological resources 
to meet the changing needs of students, employers and communities. 
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